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Tuesday 28th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
On Friday 8th December 2023, it is out annual Christmas Fair and Christmas Jumper Day. This event will include lots 
of stalls, games, refreshments and an opportunity to visit Santa!  
 
This is a popular event where our Danemill community come to celebrate the Christmas season and to celebrate an 
amazing end to the first term of the academic year. 
 
The Christmas Fair will begin at 3.30pm and finish at 5.30pm. Please collect your children at their usual time and you 
will be able to enter the Christmas Fair at 3.30pm, through the main reception. More information to follow.  
 
There will be a 50p entry cost which will enter you into the ‘Elf NOT on the shelf’ competition where lots of great 
prizes can be won. There will be no cost for children under 2 years old. All money raised will contribute to our VR 
Headset fund.  
 
In preparation for the Christmas Fair we are collecting donations for the event: 
 
Friday 1st December 2023 – non-uniform day in exchange for bottles for the Christmas Fair.  

Friday 8th December 2023 – non-uniform day in exchange for chocolate for the Christmas Fair. 

Raffle - We are currently collecting raffle prizes for the raffle. If you have any raffle prizes that you wish to donate, 
please hand these in to the Office before the Christmas Fair. We will greatly appreciate any donations.  
 
 
We’ll look forward to celebrating with you all,  
 
Mrs Hackett 
Headteacher 
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